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The LCHS Class of 1969, celebrating 55 years of friendship, Falcon pride, and unforgettable memories!
Big thank you to Sinova for treating our LCHS Senior football players, cheerleaders, and coaches to an

unforgettable experience in the box seats at the Titans game in Nashville.

Annie Carter from the Herbert College of Agriculture
at UT Knoxville gave an insightful presentation to

LCHS Agriculture students, highlighting the diverse
career opportunities available with an Agriculture

degree. Coach Tubbs' students getting creative and
bringing fall to life with pumpkin painting.

Mrs. Misty's 2nd
graders

released their
butterflies this

week. After
hatching from
their cocoons
over fall break,
they are now

beginning their
incredible
journey to

Mexico.



Two of our LCHS culinary
students and Mrs. Keely
had the opportunity to

attend the Farm to School
Grantee Gathering, where

they toured Cowen
Blackberry Farm and

enjoyed cooking
demonstrations featuring
locally sourced produce. 

Unforgettable moments from House
Sorting Day at LK before our fall

break. The Ron Clark House System
is an innovative approach to

fostering a positive school culture
and building a sense of community.
Inspired by the Ron Clark Academy,

students are sorted into different
"houses," which function like smaller

families within the larger school
environment. Each house is a diverse

mix of students from various grade
levels, creating opportunities for

mentorship, teamwork, and
leadership.

At LK, the house system promotes
school spirit, unity, and healthy

competition through fun activities
and events like House Sorting Day.

Throughout the year, students earn
points for their house by

demonstrating good character,
academic excellence, and

teamwork, with the goal of building
relationships, encouraging a sense of
belonging, and creating a supportive

learning environment for all.
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